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We have shared some fantastic times with the children this term learning about growth 
and change over time. This has been supported through a visit to the farm and gardening 
day with parents and carers. We have provided the children with first hand experiences 
through hatching chicks from eggs, watching tadpoles grow and change into frogs and 
caterpillars change into butterflies.  Thank you to our Parent Governor, Laura Reynold for 
lending her tadpoles to nursery.  
 

‘With the frogs and newts (or lizards as the children like to call them) safely returned to their 

pond, I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge ‘thank you’ for taking the time to 

introduce your little ones to them while they’ve been visiting Rosemary Lane. It’s safe to say 

their arrival created a lovely buzz, and along with the hatching chicks, they’ve been a 

great enhancement to children’s learning this term. Nursery children have been excited to 

find out more about the tadpoles’ growth and development. They’ve been studying them 

closely, looking at movement and changes in appearance. They have been using their 

speaking, listening and questioning skills to discuss their findings and have even taken the 

time to do some observational drawings. Children have been fully engaged in their lifecy-

cles topic this term and have truly enjoyed watching the tadpoles grow into baby frogs. ‘ 

Written by Laura.  

Sharing Our Journey Through Nursery 
Thank you to everyone who helped with our annual sponsored obstacle course we raised 

a wonderful £1300 in total. The nursery has a wonderful support network of parents, carers, 

grandparents and wider community. We could not provide the children with such lovely 
experiences without your support.  

Thank you from everyone at nursery.   
 

 



Goodbye and Good Luck 
 

To all the children moving on to their next phase in education, goodbye and good luck 

from  everyone at Rosemary Lane Nursery School.  

 

To those returning in September, have a lovely summer holiday.  

We look forward to welcoming you back again on Thursday 5th September  

when nursery reopens.  

 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Jill Jones 
Rosemary Lane Nursery School, Easington Village, Peterlee, County Durham. SR8 3BQ 
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